May 31, 2023

N : he Principal. Mrs. R

Here we are with just 8 and %2 days of school left for this year. This has been such an amazing school year and we are
hoping to make these last couple of weeks a positive end to all of the learning and fun that has happened. Last week
we welcomed our newest friends during Kindergarten screening. This week we started the process of saying goodbye
to our oldest friends as they visited the middle school to start to get a feel for next year.

As we wrap up this year, please be watching for information about special events and opportunities for you to
participate in activities and support our students during field days, 5th grade celebration, spring concerts, etc. Each
school has several events planned for this last stretch.

As | mentioned last week, please continue to monitor your child and help him/her with the upcoming transition to
summer and next year.

(email: lroux@rsu3.org  school phone: 722-3636 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office: Important Upcoming Dates.....

If your child is absent from school, please remember to June 8 - Spring Concert 1:45 p.m.
contact the school office/secretary directly either by phone
or email. Please do not rely on communicating this via
facebook or through other staff members. Thank you.

June 9 - 5th Grade Celebration

June 12 - Field Day

June 13 - Last Student Day (early release)

June 13 - Budget Referendum - please get out
and vote

June 14 - School Board Meeting

EVERY DAY. ALL DAY. ALL THE WAY!

ATTENDANCE COUNTS %
_—



mailto:lroux@rsu3.org

Check Out What's Happening at Morse School: Week of 5/22

The space rocket has taken off and our Flower Shop is now up in the
dramatic play area. We will be working more on our last science
unit-Plants to wrap up the year. Mrs. Johnston has been doing many
lessons with us during Gardening as well. In math we have been
making numbers up to 120 with base ten models and comparing
numbers with greater than, less than, or equal to. This is a busy time
of year with finishing up units and our spring assessments.

This week we move from our study of the solar system to something
essential to our lives on Earth: water. We will talk about where it can
be found, in what forms and what we can do to conserve. In math, we
will be continuing to work on fractions. We look at how to place
fractions on number lines, this week we will start to look at
comparing fractions.

We finished our spring assessments this week, and it has been
exciting to see everyone’s progress! We celebrated all students who
earned enough coins for following expectations with a trip to the
park for ice cream! We will finish up the year by reviewing what

we’ve learned and with some fun activities.
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SEL

This week at Morse students played a review Kahoot.

Garden

We are so thankful for donations to our school garden program! Fifth
graders planted flowers in our school sign, thanks to a donation from
a garden supporter. Second, third, and fourth graders readied the
garden beds for potatoes, then planted them. Many thanks to a
donation of many seed potatoes from a parent! Our youngest
students also watered, weeded, and checked on our growing garden.







